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8 January 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

RE: YEAR 11 PARENT INFORMATION SESSIONS 

 

We would like to invite you to attend a Parent Information Session at Callington Community College 

where we will be providing you with general information, strategies and resources to help you to support 

your child during this challenging academic year. The evening will cover key areas such as: 

 

• Timeline for mock examinations 

• Details regarding exams 2024 

• Revision strategies and support materials 

• Details on how Callington Community College can work in partnership with parents/carers to 

ensure the best outcomes for your child 

 

We value your ongoing support as concerned parents/carers and therefore, we strongly recommend 

that you attend this event with your child so that you are fully informed of what lies ahead during the 

next critical months in your child’s education.  

 

There will be 3 opportunities to attend which we hope will maximise attendance; there is no need to 

attend all sessions as they are a repeat. The sessions will take place in the Hall at the following times: 

 

Wednesday 17 January 6:00pm – 7:00pm 

Thursday 18 January 1:30pm – 2:30pm 

Saturday 20 January 8:30am – 9:30am 

 

I would be most grateful if you could indicate your attendance by completing the form below: 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeM3IEHEPbisZIKuJ50qsYGAouE8X_I0Jcx85vNyt4CgkR_XQ/

viewform?usp=sf_link 

 

Callington Community College is always interested in your views and so following the event we would 

be most grateful if you could complete a short questionnaire. 

 

Should you have any queries relating to this evening, please do not hesitate to contact the College.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Charlotte Campbell 

Deputy Principal 
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